
ESCHOG	Activities			UPDATE	07/14/2021


Hello	everyone

Hey how about this heat? Little chance of comfortably getting out and riding 
very much is there.  But there is one ride that is coming up in September that 
might be of interest to you.  This ride is the HOG Rally Oregon Volcanos 
Rally, September 11 thru 15th.  There is a limited amount of registration’s 
available, if interested you may want to register ASAP. There is the 
possibility of other ESCHOG Chapter members who want to attend this 
event as well.  If interested contact Mike Williams 760-608-1160 

Here is the Website:   https://www.harleydavidson.com/us/en/content/hog/
rallies.html 



